
PRESIDENCY OF THE REPUBLIC                         Paris, October 19, 1990 

Advisor to the Presidency 

 

NOTE TO THE ATTENTION OF 

THE PRESIDENT OF THE REPUBLIC 

 

 SUBJECT: RWANDA 

  

 The current predominant climate in RWANDA is influenced by neighboring 
countries’ position in the conflict. 

 It can only be stabilized by regional cooperation between the different countries in 
the zone. 

 Therefore, our military presence in RWANDA risks lasting until a political 
solution can be found. 

 This is why it might be necessary to plan a mission led by Mr. PELLETIER to the 
countries in the region (KENYA, UGANDA, TANZANIA, BURUNDI, RWANDA) to 
highlight our support for the opening of regional dialogue that would allow an “African” 
solution to the conflict. President MUSEVENI and RWANDA have already asked for 
this. 

 

Jean Christophe MITTERAND 


